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Barnert Memorial Hospital Center sYATTN: Mr. Thomas B. Doolan g gECElyED 1

. I
Administrator D

JAN lIISO2b -F~'

C680 Broadway -

(ak pPaterson, New Jersey 07514

Gentlemen: #g
GSubject: Inspection No. 30-13606/01-01 '

'

This refers to your letter dated December 17, 1981, in response to our
.letter dated November 19, 1981. |

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection
of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely, |
|

prginal Signed By:
AIR $ 6 00 %

gt,ThomasT. Martin, Director
Division of Engineering and Technical

Inspection,

J
cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of New Jersey
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